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Dear Mr. Grimsley:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, Nuclear Licensing
Reports requests copies of the records listed below.
Nuclear Licensing Reports is a monthly newsletter designed to
inform NRC and Agreement State licensees about new and proposed
changes in NRC and state regulations and policies in order that
licensees may be better able to carry out their operations in a
safe and cost of fective manner. Included among its subscribers are
NRC and Agreement State licensees, Federal and state regulatory
agencies, Congressional committees, and members of the public.

Pursuant to the FOIA and NRC regulations, Nuclear Licensing Reports
requests a waiver of search and processing costs, and_ the first 100
pages of copying costs, as a news media organization.
Please cend the records directly to me at the Monroe Street address
listed above. Should the number of pages exceed 100, please send *
the first 100 pages to me, and the remaining pages to the PDR
reproduction contractor for copying and charge to my FMI account.

Sincerely,

L

Joseph M. Felton

Records Requested:

1. Copies of all viewgraphs/ slides presented at the Advisory
Committee on the Medical Use of Isotopes (ACMUI), held on July 10,
1990, Rockville, Maryland, in connection with reports presented on
the (1) Basic Quality Assurance in Medical Use; contact John
Telford, 492-3796 and (2) the Practice of Medicine and Pharmacy;
contact Larry Camper, 492-0633.

2. Names and addresses of each of the 72 NRC/ Agreement StateF
.

medical licensees who participeted in the 60-day Quality Assurance
(QA) Pilot Program which ended July 13, 1990, approximately.
(Contact John Telford, 492-3796.)''

3. All written evaluations of the QA rule and guide by the 72'q volunteer medical licensees who participated in the 60-day QA Pilot-

| Program.
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1 4. All transcripts of volunteer comments, critiques and

suggestions resulting from the 60-day QA Pilot Program.
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